Travel Funding Opportunity:  
Fisheries Society of the British Isles (FSBI) Student Travel Award. 
 
Applications due March 31st, 2013

[bookmark: _GoBack]The International Fisheries Section (IFS) of the American Fisheries Society (AFS) is excited to announce the 2013 “Fisheries Society of the British Isles (FSBI) Student Travel Award!”  The award covers three years of membership to FSBI and up to $2,100 towards travel expenses for one chosen recipient to attend the 2013 FSBI Annual Meeting.   In addition, two honorable mentions will each receive three-year FSBI memberships.

To apply, please submit a short letter of interest, resume, and travel budget (including airfare, ground transportation, lodging and per diem) to the IFS Exchange Coordinator, Katherine Smith (klsmith@fs.fed.us) by March 31st, 2013.  In your budget, please include any supporting funds you may have from other sources.    

This award is open to recent graduates/young professionals, graduate students, and advanced undergraduates working on any topic related to international fisheries.  The applicant can be located in the U.S. or internationally, but preference will be given to AFS members.   The awardee is expected to submit a meeting travel report, suitable for inclusion in the FSBI newsletter and IFS website, to both the grant and host society. 
 
2013 Annual Symposium of the Fisheries Society of the British Isles
University of Glasgow, Glasgow, UK
8-11 July 2013

Symposium Theme
DEEP SEA FISH BIOLOGY

http://www.fsbi.org.uk/conference2013/symposium-theme/



